
Saint Patrick  
Catholic Church 

 

May 13th & 14th  2023 
 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  Mass Times:   Saturdays at 5:30pm  
& Sundays at 10:45am 

  
  Holy Hour – St. Patrick:  After mass on 

the 3rd Sunday of each month  
 

Sharing Sunday:  Mark your calendars – 
our next Sharing Sunday is June 4th. 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE –  
Friday June 2nd at 6pm  

at St. Patrick Catholic Church 
Come celebrate Father Nick Redmond’s 5th 

Anniversary to the Priesthood on Friday, June 
2nd at 6PM at St. Patrick.   If you would like to 
help plan, execute, and join the celebration 
team, please contact Donna & Eddie Baird  

at (804) 888-3470. 

 
 

From the Pastor’s Desk  
 

Dear People of God, 
In celebrating Mothers’ Day worldwide, there is 
a saying that “Mothers are like glue, even when 

they are not seen, they still hold the family 
together with a big heart, and whose place no 

one else can take.” 
On this note, l would like to express my heartfelt 

appreciation to all biological and adopted 
mothers both dead and alive, for their unique 
and unforgettable love for their families.  God 
bless all Mothers for their unflinching support. 

 
Happy Mothers’ Day.  - Fr. Maxwell 

 

 

St. Patrick Catholic Church –  
Scan & Give.   Thank you for 

 your Generosity. 
 

     
 

 Saint Patrick depends upon your generosity. These 
walls, built by generations past, now need you to 

nurture them. Give what you can.  
No amount is too small. E-Giving makes it easy. 

 
 

Annual Diocesan Appeal 2023 – 
Sharing His Love with Others:  Our Annual Diocesan 
Appeal needs your help to succeed. Our parish offers 
oneness with Christ through the sacraments and each 

other. People are hungry for him, and our parish is 
hungry to help people know him. Without you, our 

Appeal can’t succeed. With you, we can ensure the Good 
News reaches every corner of our community. Please 
help us help others find Him here. Give generously to 

your parish family, whatever “generous” means for you. 
God will reward you in the way “generous” means to him. 

 



News & Announcements  
 

Saint Patrick Email Blasts:   Email blasts are 
occasionally sent to St. Patrick parishioners with updates 

on church events, funerals, reminders, etc. If 
you're not currently getting these emails and would like 

to be added to the distribution list, please send your 
email address to Billie Keating at bjk6269@comcast.net. 

 

Little Library – You may have noticed a cart down in the 
meeting area that has books and CDs on it.  Please look 
and if you find something interesting take it home with 
you to listen and read!  Many interesting books to be 
borrowed.  Enjoy it and just bring it back when done! 

Volunteer Opportunity for Gift Bearers – A clipboard 
with Sundays through 2023 and a space to sign your 

names can be found on the tables at the entrance to the 
Church. We encourage you to sign up for a Sunday to 

bring bread and wine to the altar during Mass. Sacristans 
will help you identify when to leave your pew during 

Mass and come to the back of the church to take the gifts 
up.  Take a moment and sign up!   

 
Church Directory -   If you weren't able to have 
your photo taken on April 30 and still want to be 

included in the Church Directory, there are several 
opportunities to make it happen:    Send you photo 
(single, couple or family) with your completed form 

to annmcmlln@yahoo.com. 

• The form is available online 
at https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org 

• Direct link to the 
form: https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org/wp-

content/uploads/2023/04/St-Pats-
Directory-Form-fillable.pdf 

 
• Another photo opportunity will be held on 

Saturday and Sunday, June 10 & 11 after 
Mass and in September 

(TBD). 
• The new church directory will be published in 

the Fall. Any questions email Anne McMillan 
@ annmcmlln@yahoo.com 

 

Contact & follow us at: 
 

Office: office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 
 

Father Maxwell - Pastor:   
frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 

 
Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  

frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  
 

Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding Coordinator:   

mjmvcu@aol.com 
 

Donna Baird – Religious Education Coordinator: 
donnahbaird@yahoo.com 

 
Mitzi Mead – Coordinator of Baptisms 

mmead@accelaconsulting.com 
 

Eddie Baird – Social Ministry: donnahbaird@yahoo.com 
 

Paulita Matheny – Pastoral Associate & Director  
of Religious Education: 

Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 
 

Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:    fmpjr2009@aol.com 
 

Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 
Paul Mazur – K of C:  prmazur@gmail.com 

 
 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221:   
If someone is dying or has died &  

you would like to talk to a Priest, please call. 
 

Mailing address:  
 St. Patrick’s Church   

813 West Nine Mile Road, 
 Highland Springs, VA 23075 

 
 

 

mailto:bjk6269@comcast.net
mailto:annmcmlln@yahoo.com
https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org/
https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/St-Pats-Directory-Form-fillable.pdf
https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/St-Pats-Directory-Form-fillable.pdf
https://saintpatrickchurchhill.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/St-Pats-Directory-Form-fillable.pdf
mailto:annmcmlln@yahoo.com
mailto:office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org
mailto:frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org
mailto:musicministerkate@gmail.com
mailto:mjmvcu@aol.com
mailto:donnahbaird@yahoo.com
mailto:mmead@accelaconsulting.com
mailto:donnahbaird@yahoo.com
mailto:Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org
mailto:fmpjr2009@aol.com
mailto:Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu
mailto:prmazur@gmail.com

